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Coach Information Sheet 
 
A one-way system for traffic is in operation.   It is essential that vehicles enter and 
move around the car park in the direction of the blue arrows. 

Your group should be dropped off and collected at the drop off / collect point as 
marked below.  While waiting, coaches should move to the bus park. 

Pedestrian access to the museum can be made following the footpaths as marked in 
yellow. 

It is strongly recommended that all educators visit the museum and carry out their 
own risk assessment before bringing a group here. This document is designed to 
help group leaders carry out their own risk assessment and should not act as a 

replacement for a proper assessment.  
  
 

Due to essential maintenance, the bus car park and turning circle will be out of use during your visit.  
We have allocated parking for your bus at the top of the car park as marked on the map above in 
blue.   

A one-way system for traffic is in operation, and it is essential that entry and movement around the 
car park follows the direction of the blue arrows. 

Your group should be dropped off and collected at the bus park as shown and follow the dotted 
orange line to walk to and from the museum. 

Please can you share this with your bus driver and group leaders ahead of arriving on site. 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation and we apologise for any inconvenience caused. 
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